
 

Welcome to Ilana Baker who started school this week.  

I can’t believe we have come to the end of another term already. This term 
has been very productive the students have experienced so much.  

We have read and written instructions, created and analysed statistical data, 
run, danced, sung, acted, collected eggs, planted seeds, planted trees, plant-
ed vegetables, painted, skied and experienced the building of new relation-
ships with people from the community.   

During all this a number of the school went down with the flu and yet some 
how we still managed to have everyone well on the night of the show. 

No wonder we are all so tired. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Glenorchy School 
S E P T E M B E R  2 0 1 5  T E R M  3  I S S U E  5  

DATES 

 

24th September 2015 

BoT Meeting at 5.30pm 

25th September 2015 

 End of Term 3—3pm 

finish 

3rd October 2015 

Fishing Comp. 

10th October 2015 

Flower Show 

12th October 2015 

Start of Term 4 at 9am 

prompt! 

Tom & Baxter start school 

 

 

 



P A G E  2  

 

Glenorchy School  

Oban St 

P.O.Box 19 

Glenorchy 9350 

 

Ph 03 442 9900 

Fax: 03 442 9975 

Cell: 027 5010520 

 

office@glenorchy.school.nz 

principal@glenorchy.school.nz 

 

 

Glenorchy Fishing Competition 3rd October – the prizes that have been 
donated are amazing so get out there and hook a winner. Thanks to all 
those who have donated time, goods or are diligently working behind the 
scenes to make this event happen. 

Parents, can you please drop off prizes a.s.a.p. to the school before this 
Friday or drop them off to Gorettie/Sonya. Also, we need parent help on 
Saturday the 3rd at the hall with BBQ, weigh-in etc.  

 

 

Glenorchy Flower show at the hall on the 10th October – the students 
have written Glenorchy Poems to share with the community at the flower 
show and some art will also be exhibited. Get in behind this event and 
create your work of art during the holidays.  Doors open at conclusion of 
judging, approx. 2.00pm 

Afternoon tea and prize giving at 3.30pm 

ADMISSION: $5.00 (includes afternoon tea) 

 

School News for Term 4:  

We wish Ann Margaret all the best  with her new Endeavours.  We welcome 
Gorettie as our new Secretary. 

Term 4 looks as if it will be just as exciting as the previous 3.  

School starts back on Monday 12th October with new entrants Tom and 
Baxter starting school. Cricket coaching also starts on day one, culmi-
nating in a tournament later in the term. 

New Zealand Shake out drill – Earthquake awareness is on the 15th Octo-
ber so Term 4 will be getting off to a shaky start. 

ERO are visiting us 2nd – 4th December. 

We will have our Green/Gold Enviro day on the 7th December – all hands 
on deck for this day, it will be a great opportunity to see how far the 
school has come and set some strategic enviro goals for the future. 

Prize giving will be 10th December and the last day of school is the 11th 
December.  

Have a happy holiday!!!! 


